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Boy Scouts of America brings STEM to ESE! 
 
On October 15, 2019, our ESE program participated in a 
mobile STEM lab provided by the Boy Scouts of America. The 
children were able to make their own cup rockets. We had 
tons of fun watching the kids construct their rocket out of 
rubber bands and plastic cups. This was an awesome break 

from our normal 
routine.  
 
We do plan on having the Boy Scouts of America come in for more 
STEM activities to do with our children. We are hoping after 
speaking on the opportunities these can bring to the children, that 
they will show an interest in what mobile STEM labs can offer 
them.  
 
 

 
Lights On Afterschool Costume Party 
 
Orchard Park ESE celebrated our Lights On Afterschool party 
on October 24, 2019.  This is our second year of having a 
costume party & we were so excited to invite parents this 
year! The children love that they are able to wear their 
costumes at ESE. We saw so many wonderful characters.  
 
Aside from their costumes, families were able to enjoy some 
pizza and drinks before the fun started. We offered 
Halloween crafts, which the kids loved! We played several 
games of Halloween bingo where the children were able to 
win board games. We also had a dance party in the gym and 
our children were so excited to dance the evening away! We 
want to thank you all for participating and can’t wait to 
celebrate again next year! 


